
YORK COLLEGE UPDATE -28/04/20 
 
Due to the current lockdown situation, College is unable to hold advice and guidance 
discussions for prospective students who have submitted an application to start with us in 
September. Therefore, as from this week, tutors will be reviewing applications and 
confirming offers which will be sent to students in the next few weeks. If any information is 
missing from the application form, for example predicted grades or a personal statement, or 
further information is required by the tutor, then they will contact the students directly to 
gather this to enable them to confirm an offer. 
 
When the offer is sent to the student it will include the contact details for the Admissions 
Team, so if the student does have any queries about their offer they will be able to contact 
the team to ask any questions they may have. 
 
If you have enquiries you may want to follow up for particular students, please do contact 
the Admission Team on admissions@yorkcollege.ac.uk who will be able to advise. 
 
For prospective students we do have a page on our website which will be updated with 
more information as it is available. I'll also email any further updates going forward as they 
are confirmed. 
 
https://www.yorkcollege.ac.uk/coronavirus-future-students/# 

Coronavirus Information Future Students 
Here you will find information for future students regarding the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) outbreak. We will be updating this 
area of the website as more information becomes available. 
www.yorkcollege.ac.uk 
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